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Road Closure/Detour   
 

 
NARRATIVE:  The NDDOT and NDHP have closed the WB lane of Interstate 94 at MM 153.  
This road closure will last all day due to unexpected road repair in the driving lane that was 
already reduced to one lane of travel.  I-94 WB traffic will be diverted at exit 153 off ramp and 
traffic will reenter at the onramp. 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Robert Arman 701-730-7309                                                                                                                                                  
rarman@nd.gov  

     
 


